
BPMS Families, 

Wow... what a year it's been! Your resiliency and fortitude will long be 

remembered in the annals of time. We appreciate the work of our incredible 

students and the commitment of our faculty and staff to provide learning 

opportunities for our students daily. 

This email serves to share procedures for BPMS Student Checkout. 

We will use the following schedule each day through an Alpha Sort by Last Name. 

6th Grade- June 15 A-I    8-10 AM J-R  10-12 PM S-Z  12-2 PM 

7th Grade- June 16 A-I    8-10 AM J-R  10-12 PM S-Z  12-2 PM 

8th Grade- June 17 A-I    8-10 AM J-R  10-12 PM S-Z  12-2 PM 

Please adhere to the following guidelines: 

• All vehicles will enter the bus loop at the intersection of Hammond’s Lane 

and Upland Dr. Please see the aerial map. 

• Proceed through the bus loop by following staff directions for dropping off 

items. 

o Drop off items may include: textbooks, media books, instruments, 

dance costumes & any other school property, except AACPS 

chromebooks.  Students will keep chromebooks until a later date. 

Please make sure items are labeled with your students name and 

grade level.  

• Students needing to enter the building will do so at the secondary entrance. 

Parents should continue on to the Senior Center for Student Pick Up. Please 

see the aerial map. 
o Students may need to enter the building for these reasons: to collect 

items left in p.e. lockers, art work, instruments, etc. 



• If entering the building, students may not be accompanied by anyone, must 

wear a mask at all times, and may not use restroom facilities or water 

fountains.  

• Students must follow the directions of adults at all times or they may be 

asked to leave without retrieving their items. 

• BPMS will not have bins or bags, therefore students should bring their own 

to carry items retrieved from the building. 
 

• All 8th Grade Students are encouraged to come on June 17th to pick up 

your Yard Sign and T-Shirt gifted to you by Brooklyn Park Middle 

School.  

If you have an extenuating circumstance that prevents you from picking up items on the 
designated days above, please email your grade level counselor.  

Thank You, 

BPMS Administration 

 


